
Example of road surface being paved. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

            SUMMER 2025 
    

 

Denny Way Paving Project  
 

Nighttime work on Denny Way August 7 and August 8. 
 

WHAT’S GOING ON 

Our team will pave the road surface along Denny Way 

between Stewart St and Westlake Ave, and on Yale Ave 

between Stewart St and Howell St.  
 

WHEN 

Thursday, August 7 and Friday, August 8. Work is 

weather dependent and subject to change. 
 

HERE’S WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 

Work hours will be from 7 PM to 5 AM.  

• On Thursday, August 7, crews will pave the south side of Denny Way and the south 

side of Yale Ave. Two eastbound lanes on Denny Way will close and one southbound 

lane on Yale Ave. Northbound intersections at Terry Ave, Lenora St, Boren Ave and 

Minor Ave will be closed with detours posted. 

• On Friday, August 8, crews will pave the north side of Denny Way. Two westbound lanes on 

Denny Way will be closed and one northbound lane on Yale Ave. Southbound intersections 

at Terry Ave N, Boren Ave N and Minor Ave N will be closed with detours posted. 

• There will be some short-term nighttime driveway closures on Denny Way. 

• Roads will be reopened to traffic at 5 AM. 

 

 



CONSTRUCTION WILL CREATE SHORT TERM CHANGES TO YOUR AREA 

During construction, you can expect: 

• Noise, dust, smells, and vibrations during the work.    

• Changes to your walking route while we work on sidewalks, with clear signs to guide you.    

• Access to your business will always be maintained. We'll let you know in advance about 

work and any effects to your business in person. We'll also give you a direct contact for 

your questions.    

• Parking and loading areas shifting near work zones, though most work happens at 

night to limit disruptions.    

• Lane shifts along Denny Way near work areas, with signage to direct traffic.  

 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 

• We're paving almost 12 blocks of Denny Way to make using Denny Way easier and 

better for residents and commuters alike. Our work includes asphalt paving, sidewalk 

upgrades, bus stop changes, new pedestrian ramps, widened sidewalks that shorten 

crossing distances, new stop bars painted on the street, and new 

"no turn on red" signs. 

 

STAY CONNECTED 

Check out our project webpage to sign-up for community engagement 

opportunities, as well as to receive continued updates and to provide 

your feedback: www.Seattle.gov/Transportation/DennyWayPaving  

Phone: (206) 257-2243 Email: DennyWay@Seattle.gov  
 

Để biết thông tin bằng ngôn ngữ của quý vị về việc chúng tôi thay thế bề mặt đường và thực hiện các cải tiến khác trên 
đường Denny Way, vui lòng gọi (206) 257-2243. Vui lòng cho chúng tôi biết bằng tiếng Anh ngôn ngữ mà quý vị muốn sử 
dụng. Chúng tôi cung cấp miễn phí dịch vụ phiên dịch và thông dịch. 
 

有關我們在 Denny Way 上重鋪路面和進行其他安全改進工程的資訊（以您的語言），請致電 (206) 257-2243。請用
英語告訴我們您想要的語言。我們免費提供筆譯和口譯服務。 
 
Si desea información en su idioma acerca de nuestro trabajo de reemplazo de la superficie de la carretera y otras mejoras en 
Denny Way, llame al (206) 257-2243. Díganos en inglés cuál es su idioma preferido. Ofrecemos servicios de traducción e 
interpretación gratuitos. 
 

  

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT 

 Darrell Bulmer, Communications and Outreach Lead 

 DennyWay@Seattle.gov | 206.257.2243 

 www.Seattle.gov/Transportation/DennyWayPaving  


